
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

VOL XXXIV BULLETIN TUESDAY 10
TH

 MARCH, 2015 No. 12 
 

 

 

DISTRIBUTION OF PVCs 
 

This is to inform members of the 
University community who registered in 
Bayero University New Campus and are 
yet to receive their permanent Voters 
Cards to go to the Staff Primary School 
Premises in the New Campus to collect. 
 

The distribution commenced today 
Tuesday, 10th March, 2015 and will end on 
Sunday, 15th March, 2015. 
 

 

 


